%ﬂngh’ﬁ Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

24th January, 1939.

Dear sirs,

I duly received Mr. Lodder's letter of the 16th
instant enclosing a copy of one in connexion with the plans,
approved by him, of third deck amidships, watertight bulkhead
on frame 106, and deep tank for Messrs. Wilton-Fyenoord!'s Yard
No. 669, together with a copy of each of the plans in question,
and I have to thank him for his attention in the matter.

I am, Dear sirs,

Yours falthfully,
Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.
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